
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 4, 2020 

 

 

Jamey Paterson, Chair 

BC Games Society 

#200 – 990 Fort Street 

Victoria, BC  V8V 3K2 

 

 

Dear Mr. Paterson: 

 

Re: 2024-2026 BC Winter/Summer Games 

 

This correspondence is in follow-up to the letter sent to the City of Port Coquitlam requesting 

consideration be given to host the 2024-2026 BC Winter/Summer Games. 

 

At the March 3, 2020 Committee of Council meeting this opportunity was discussed in detail.  

After considerable deliberation, the Committee recommended not to proceed with a bid for either 

of the 2024-2026 BC Winter/Summer Games for the City of Port Coquitlam due to current the 

lack of sport facilities to support such an event. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity and good luck with the delivery of these future games. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lori Bowie 

Director of Recreation 

 

 

cc: Mayor Brad West 

 Committee of Council 

 Kristen Dixon, Chief Administrative Officer  

 Glenn Mitzel, Area Recreation Manager 

 


